
  

 

Which class is your child in? My child has enjoyed coming to 

school this year 

ST LUKE’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
END OF YEAR PARENT SURVEY 

JULY 2025 

Parents were invited to share their views through a survey available at the end 
of the academic year using a Google Form. This was shared through a link in 

the newsletter and email correspondence. 136 responses were received. 

St Luke’s keeps my child safe  

Agree - 100% 

Disagree - 0% 

100% 



 

  

 

My child has approached home learning 

with a positive attitude this year 

My child has progressed well this year 

My child has been become more 

independent this year 

My child has been well motivated this year 

96% 

Agree - 95% 

Disagree - 5% 

Agree - 96% 

Disagree - 4% 

Agree - 96% 

Disagree - 4% 

Agree - 97% 

Disagree - 3% 



 

 

 

I am pleased with the home/school relationship 

Agree - 96% 

Disagree - 4% 

Overall, I am happy with my child’s experience this year at St Luke’s 



 

This year we have been pleased with: 



 

 

We would like to make the following suggestions: 
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